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NOTICE


CONCERNING THE POSSIBLE GATHERING OF A MAJORITY OF MEMBERS OF THE SANTA CRUZ COUNTY PROVISIONAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
GOVERNING BOARD

January 24, 2025


Notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board and to the general public that it is likely that one to five members of the Governing Board will attend Pima Community College West Campus on January 24, 2025, at 12:00pm  
Legal action will not be proposed or taken. This Notice is provided as a courtesy and is not 
required by the Arizona Open Meeting Law, ARS Title 38, Chapter 3, Article 3.1


Date Posted: January 23, 2025






GOVERNING BOARD OF THE SANTA CRUZ COUNTY
PROVISIONAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE BOARD

Dr. Angela Meixell, Board Chair
Dr. Marccelino Varona, Vice Chair
Mrs. Dina Sanchez, 
Dr. Melisa Lunderville,
Dr. Carrie Pottinger
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